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January 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear AESD Families, 
 
We hope that your New Year is off to a tremendous start and that                           
you are remaining safe and healthy.   
 
The following information is provided to keep you informed about                   
the Anaheim Elementary School District: 
 

● Financial Conversation Hosted by United Way OC 
United Way OC invites families to join a virtual conversation 
to discuss the real cost of living in Orange County and 
discuss how we can address the needs of families struggling 
to get by in the most impactful way. The event will take 
place on Thursday, January 28, from 8:00-9:30 am. Please 
click ​here​ to register by Tuesday, January 26. A flyer with 
additional details may be viewed ​here​. 
 

○ NOTE: UNITED WAY OC AND ITS ACTIVITIES ARE NOT 
RELATED TO OR SPONSORED BY THE ANAHEIM 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT. 
 

● 2021-2022 enrollment:​ Recruitment and enrollment for 
preschool, Transitional Kindergarten, and Kindergarten 
begins February 1, 2021.  This year all recruitment will take 
place virtually and will begin with a Town Hall Meeting on 
Monday, February 1st at 4:00 PM.  In addition each school 
principal will host information meetings throughout the 
month of February.  To learn how to enroll your child in AESD 
please visit aesd.org/enroll. 
 

● Lunch Grab and Go at District Office 
On Friday, January 29th there will be an opportunity for 
District families to get a week’s worth of meals for each 
student. This additional Grab and Go opportunity will take 
place from 10:30 am-12:00 pm at the District Office. More 
information will be provided to families from each of our 
schools next week.  

 
The District will continue to monitor the COVID-19 data for Anaheim 
with a focus on the health and safety of our staff, students, and 
community as we look toward our planned reopening in March.  
 

https://give.unitedwayoc.org/comm/SinglePageRegEvent.jsp?EventKeyHex=343633&utm_source=Orange+County+United+Way+Communications&utm_campaign=275ac29e55-mc-real-cost-measure-oc-010721&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_2555303429-275ac29e55-115486233
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ScaJYnVW4QGUpqRbOzr9LtnKmarngADU/view
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We will continue to communicate any changes in our calendar to stakeholders as soon 
as possible. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our District. We wish you continued health and 
safety. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Christopher Downing 
Superintendent 
 
 


